
  
 
 

 

 

  

 

Lord Christ, help us to see what it is that joins us together, not what separates us. 
 
 

UPCOMING PUPIL FREE DAY MONDAY 17TH JUNE 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Year Two Liturgy of the Word Beautiful World Beautiful Me.  Thank you to all the parents and grandparents 
who attended what was a lovely liturgy.  

Unfortunately illness is widespread across the school. This week, there are reports of influenza and gastro, 
as well as the common cold.   Parents are urged to keep all sick children at home and to notify the school, 
ought your child be/have been contagious.  
 

Please help keep our school community healthy! 
 
Parents and Guardians are reminded to enrol children for Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten for 2020. 
Interviews are being conducted now. We invite all children turning 3 in 2020 to the Pre-Kindergarten 
program and all children turning 4 before 30 June 2020 to the Kindergarten program. These early learning 
years and one of the best ways to prepare your child for Pre-Primary. Please see office staff for further 
details. 
 
Congratulations to Miss Sarah Lister and fiancé Mark Prascilio on their upcoming wedding.  Wishing you a 
wonderful future together as husband and wife. 
 
Lightning Carnival well done to the Years Five and Students representing our school yesterday. Lots of fun 
and great sportsmanship displayed by all. Netball A just missed out after losing in the finals, Netball B & C 
advanced through, football team won and also advance to the next stage while Soccer A was awarded 
third in their competition. 
 
Last weekend the School and Parish celebrated Confirmation. Sincere thanks to Emeritus Archbishop 
Hickey, Fr Angelo, Mrs Alteri, Mrs Poncini and our school staff for preparing and supporting the candidates 
and ensuring that this was a very special event for families. 
 
CANTEEN HELPERS required! Caroline is in need of the helpers. Can you help? A couple of hours 
Wednesday and Friday mornings is all it takes!  Without parents’ assistance the Canteen’s viability is in 
jeopardy.  WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
 
Good parent-school partnerships are one of the best ways to support children’s learning, development and 
wellbeing. 
 

Children whose parents are involved in school: 
 

x perform better at school 
x settle better into school programs 
x feel valued and important because their parents are taking an interest in their lives 
x develop positive social skills by watching parents and school staff interact respectfully 
x experience better social, physical and emotional wellbeing. 
 
 
Jonnine Lamborne 
Principal 
 
May love & peace be found here 
 
 
 
 



RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 

LIFELINK 
LifeLink Day was on 
Wednesday 5th June. 
LifeLink Day recognises all 
the wonderful social service 
programs that the 
Archdiocese provides to 
those in need. All the 
students had fun wearing 
their pyjamas to school for a 
gold coin donation. Miss 
Johnston and Miss Lister, 
along with Amelia W and 
Lilah H from Year 6 represented our school at the 
official LifeLink Day launch at Newman College.  
 

On Thursday 13th June, the Year Three's sold some 
frosty orange slushies and delicious homemade 
lemonade to raise funds for LifeLink.  
 

"We would like to thank all our parent helpers. We 
worked them hard!" - Phillip R 
 

"Thank you for purchasing our slushies and lemonade 
we raised an amazing amount." - Max SM 
 

"This was so much fun. We learnt a lot, we did not 
want to stop." - Year Three  

 

CURRICULUM/ADMINISTRATION 
 

PARENT REPORT INFORMATION SESSION – 
PRE-PRIMARY  
Friday 21st June 2:30pm – 2:55pm  
A parent report information session will be held for 
Pre-Primary parents/guardians to give families a 
better understanding of their child’s School Reports 
which they will receive at the end of Semester One. 
The session will be held in the Contemporary 
Learning Space prior to pick up. Join us for a ‘cuppa’ 
from 2.15pm. 
 

Please register your attendance by clicking here: 
 

http://www.aranmorecps.wa.edu.au/event/pre-primary-
parent-report-information-session/?instance_id=979 
 
 

REPORTS 
*Reports will be paperless in 2019. If you have not set 
up your SEQTA account please contact the office to 
have your account code reactivated.* 
 

Reports will be uploaded to SEQTA Engage on Friday 
28th June (Week 9) of this term. If you need to see the 
class teacher regarding your child/children’s report, 
please make an appointment.   
 

Each report will have: 
 

x an overall grade for each subject area 
x results for your child’s overall behaviour, 

relationship development and attitude at school 
x a general comment 
x effort ratings for each subject area 
x comments for certain subject areas 
 

Your child’s report will also have a page outlining how 
to understand the information provided. Please take 
time to read this to familiarise yourself with the 5-point 
grading/achievement scale which has been set by the 
School Curriculum and Standards Authority and 
Catholic Education in Western Australia. 
 
SCHOOL PHOTO DAY PRE PRIMARY – YEAR 6 
Wednesday 26th June  
School photo day will be on Wednesday 26th June. 
Sibling photos and the Year 6 Graduation photo will 
take place on this day. All students will need to wear 
their full academic school uniform on this day, including 
their school jumper.  
 
Every student (Pre-Primary - Year 6) would have 
brought home a Kapture Photography order envelope 
this week. The recommended method of ordering your 
photos is online through Kapture’s website as your 
payment is secure and can be easily verified at any 
time. If you pay online, there is no need to return the 
order envelope to school. Alternatively, you can pay by 
cash and return the provided envelope to the school on 
the photography day. Please note the photographers 
cannot open sealed envelopes and cannot provide 
change. Sibling orders can only be placed online. 
  
Log on to www.kapture.com.au           
School Code:  MQVVCY 
 
Miss Sarah Lister & Miss Kate Johnston 
Assistant Principals 
 
SOCIAL WORKER 
 

CYBERSAFETY 
The latest research from the eSafety Commissioner 
focuses on parents’ experiences raising children in an 
online world. It provides insights into how parents 
assess and react to their children’s negative online 
experiences. The following link will be useful for 
parents: 
 
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/online-safety-
guide?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=eSafetyne
ws%20-
%20June%202019%20Parents&utm_content=eSafety
news%20-
%20June%202019%20Parents+CID_636d2d97a70c4
e6349221a697d7663cb&utm_source=Email%20mark
eting%20software&utm_term=View%20our%20online
%20safety%20guide%20for%20parents 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aranmorecps.wa.edu.au%2Fevent%2Fpre-primary-parent-report-information-session%2F%3Finstance_id%3D979&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Ellen%40cewa.edu.au%7C6ffd21beb5834c05e2c808d6e556b493%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C636948557889251266&sdata=fMYZ0MnTb%2BwRBRlQOaJy%2BBSENz7vkzxQICrefUpiGkU%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aranmorecps.wa.edu.au%2Fevent%2Fpre-primary-parent-report-information-session%2F%3Finstance_id%3D979&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Ellen%40cewa.edu.au%7C6ffd21beb5834c05e2c808d6e556b493%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C636948557889251266&sdata=fMYZ0MnTb%2BwRBRlQOaJy%2BBSENz7vkzxQICrefUpiGkU%3D&reserved=0
http://www.kapture.com.au/
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/online-safety-guide?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents&utm_content=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents+CID_636d2d97a70c4e6349221a697d7663cb&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=View%20our%20online%20safety%20guide%20for%20parents
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/online-safety-guide?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents&utm_content=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents+CID_636d2d97a70c4e6349221a697d7663cb&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=View%20our%20online%20safety%20guide%20for%20parents
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/online-safety-guide?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents&utm_content=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents+CID_636d2d97a70c4e6349221a697d7663cb&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=View%20our%20online%20safety%20guide%20for%20parents
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/online-safety-guide?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents&utm_content=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents+CID_636d2d97a70c4e6349221a697d7663cb&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=View%20our%20online%20safety%20guide%20for%20parents
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/online-safety-guide?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents&utm_content=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents+CID_636d2d97a70c4e6349221a697d7663cb&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=View%20our%20online%20safety%20guide%20for%20parents
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/online-safety-guide?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents&utm_content=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents+CID_636d2d97a70c4e6349221a697d7663cb&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=View%20our%20online%20safety%20guide%20for%20parents
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/online-safety-guide?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents&utm_content=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents+CID_636d2d97a70c4e6349221a697d7663cb&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=View%20our%20online%20safety%20guide%20for%20parents
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/online-safety-guide?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents&utm_content=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents+CID_636d2d97a70c4e6349221a697d7663cb&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=View%20our%20online%20safety%20guide%20for%20parents
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/online-safety-guide?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents&utm_content=eSafetynews%20-%20June%202019%20Parents+CID_636d2d97a70c4e6349221a697d7663cb&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=View%20our%20online%20safety%20guide%20for%20parents


SPORT 
 
2019 EAGLES, GLORY, FEVER CUP 
Congratulations to all our players at yesterday’s 
Eagles, Glory and Fever Cup Carnival.  The children 
enjoyed a great day out competing in their selected 
sport. It was another successful performance from all 
our 2019 teams. 
 
Soccer A was awarded 3rd in their competition. Netball 
A made it through to the finals, but lost to the eventual 
winning school by only two points.  Both Netball B and 
C advanced through their groups winning all their 
games. 
 
Our Football team also progressed through their 
competition winning the 2019 Eagle’s Cup. Well done 
to all players. 
 
A huge thanks to our coaches Jen Saliacus, Lisa 
Pappas, Mr Scutti and Ms Lannigan for their assistance 
on the day. 
 
Best wishes to all our Year 6 students who will be 
competing in our interschool 2019 Winter Lightning 
Carnival. A permission note detailing the day will be 
issued to all children involved. 
 
Mr Phil Tsang 
Sport Teacher 
 
P & FENTERTAINMENT BOOK 
 

ENTERTAINMENT BOOK 
Right now, when you buy an Entertainment 
Membership you will also receive a bonus $10 Caltex 
StarCash eGift Card!  The new 2019 | 2020 
Entertainment Memberships are packed with 
thousands of valuable offers for everything you love to 
do, all while supporting fundraising for Aranmore 
Catholic Primary School P&F. Plus, order by June 30, 
2019 and you’ll automatically go in the draw to win  
2 return flights to London with British Airways + 
$500 Westfield Gift Card, courtesy of our partner 
World2Cover Travel Insurance. 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

Aranmore Catholic Primary School P&F 
Paula Buttigieg 

0408100420 
buttsoz@hotmail.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MERCY VALUE OF THE WEEK 

COMPASSION 
Show you care for others in your words and actions 

 
14 JUNE 2019 

 
SPECIAL REMINDER DATES FOR  

TERM TWO 
 

x Pupil Free Day – Monday 17 June 
x School Photo Day – Wednesday 26 June 
x Faction Cross Country Yrs 3-6 – Friday 28 

June 
x End of Term Two – Friday 5 July 
 
RECONCILIATION 
x Reconciliation Parent Night 1:  Wednesday 

31 July 7pm St Mary’s Church  
x Reconciliation Parent Night 2:  Thursday 15 

August 7pm St Mary’s Church  
x Reconciliation Retreat & Rehearsal Day:  

Saturday 17 September 1:30-3:30pm St 
Mary’s Church 

x Sacrament of Reconciliation Night:  Thursday 
22 August 7pm 

 
FIRST EUCHARIST 
x Holy Communion Parent Night 1:  

Wednesday 7 August 7pm St Mary’s Church 
x Holy Communion Parent Night 2:  Thursday 5 

September 7pm St Mary’s Church 
x Holy Communion Retreat & Rehearsal Day: 

Saturday 31 August 1:30-4:30pm St Mary’s 
Church 

x Sacrament of First Communion:  Saturday 21 
6:30pm & Sunday 22 September 10:30am St 
Mary’s Church 

 
 
 
 

mailto:buttsoz@hotmail.com

